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McCall, Erin

From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-
request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 1:25 PM
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu
Subject: SBARE Reccomendation

Hello 
I have had the pleasure of sitting in with Jodi Bruns on several occasions 
over the past two years.  Twice now in the Wishek City Collaborative 
planning meetings and also the team building day with the ND Beef 
Commision.  
 
What we have accomplished in the City of Wishek in the past two years 
after our planning meetings has been nothing short of spectacular!  The 
funding we have received and teamwork from our citizens is all thanks to 
the organized plans created at those meetings.   
 
The team building day was also an excellent team building event, which I 
learned so much about myself and how I can contribute to the various 
boards and civic organizations I belong to. 
 
I do hope that more people will utilize the SBARE for their teams.  It is a 
valuable resource for any organization, large or small! 
 
Denise Rohweder 
Broker Associate 

Salwei Real Estate 
www.salweirealestate.com 

701-321-0162 
 


